INTERNATIONAL 7

SOLVENT RECOVERY INC.

January 20, 1633

Mr. Robert MeVety

Environmental Administrator

Florida Department of Environmental Regulation
Twin Towers Office Building

2600 Blair Stone Road

Tallahassee, FL -32301

Dear Mr. MeVety:

In repl§ to your findings resulting from your review of the Part
B permit application submitted to your agency and to the EPA,
please find enclosed informaticn and documentation that we feel
will bring our applications to the level of completeness
necessary to receive the aforementioned permit,

It should be noted by the DER and the EPA that great and
extensive effort and time has been dedicated t¢e complying in
every possible manner with the requests and requirements of the
respective agencies.

We feel that ISR and its representatives have displayed a level
of competency necessary to understand DER and EPA requirements,
implement these requirements, and to successfully and safely
operate and manage the intended storage facility.

It is our feeling that this application is as complete as is
possible and we would feel that any further delay in receiving
the permit would be unreasonable and would create undue hardship.
We respectfully request that the permit be issued as submitted at
the earliest possible date.

We would like to thank you for the.cooperation that you have
displayed and for the time you have spent throughout this
procedure.

Very truly yours,/

L ///j //
- W.M. Daughtry
Executive Vice President, Legal Dept.

WMD/mtk

Enclosures
6740 CROSSWINDS DRIVE NORTH, SUITE D « ST. PETERSBURG, FLORIDA 33710 + TELEPHONE (813) 384-6740



NTERNATIONAL
SWLVENT RECOVERY INC.

Mr, Robert MeVety

Environmental Administrator

_Florida Department of Environmental Regulation
Twin Towers Office Bu:ldlﬂg

2600 Blair Stone Road

Tallahassee, FL 32301

Dear Mr. McVety:

These revised pages address all of the technical information
requested and much of the conditional information. 1In many cases
it is impossible to address some aspects of the regulation prior
to completing construction. All of these aspects will be
addressed before the plant becomes operational, as discussed in
our meeting with you on January 19, 1983.

Since this permit application has undergone several revisions in
order to avoid confusion, each revised page is numbered and
dated. Use ornly the most current revision. The most recent date
for revisions is 1/20/83. The revised date is found in the upper
right hand corner of the new page.

In some cases pages were added. These pages are numbered with a
letter following the number. For example, page 105A is to be
placed between 105 and 106. If more than one page has been added
then each letter of the alphabet is used with A preceding B, B
preceding C, etec. In some cases pages have been deleted. A
revised page for the deleted page is included indicating that the
page is to be removed, In addition please delete the alternate
drawing on the drum storage building print dated 11/15/82.

We would like to thank you for the cooperation you have displayed
throughout this procedure. If you have any questions regarding
~these revisions please do not hesitate to call.

o1ncerely,

Ao (A b

Mark A. WO”Ley
Vice Presidant
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